
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
TO:  ALL MEDIA 
 
ATTENTION: NEWS EDITORS 
 
DATE: 15 FEBRUARY 2024 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

DEPARTMENT TO HANDOVER SCHOOL UNIFORM TO 

DESERVING LEARNERS IN MAMELODI  
 

ON FRIDAY, 16 FEBRUARY 2024 - The Gauteng Department of Social 

Development in collaboration with the South African Social Security 

Agency (SASSA) will visit Mamelodi High School in Tshwane to handover 

school uniform to deserving learners as part of the provincial Back-to-

School campaign. 

 

The Department will further deliver peer education to learners to address 

various social ills such as substance abuse, teenage pregnancy, bullying, 

and gangsterism. 

 

Media is invited, details are as follows:  

 

DATE: Friday, 16 February 2024  

TIME: 09h00 

VENUE: Mamelodi High School, Tshwane 

 

Issued by the Gauteng Department of Social Development 

 

For more information,Members of the Media May contact Mr. Themba 

Gadebe, Office of the MEC of Gauteng Department of Social 

Development, Agriculture, Rural Development and Environment on 081 

522 6616. 


